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The Graduate Students in Linguistics (GSLING) at the University of South Carolina are excited to 
announce that abstract submissions are now open for our annual Spring Student Research 
Symposium. This year’s symposium will be an in-person event, held at the University of South 
Carolina, on Saturday, November 16th, 2024 (times TBA). This year’s theme, Language, Society 
and Cognition, aims to showcase student research across many subfields of linguistics and 
language research. Our keynotes this year feature research talks from Dr. Peter De Costa 
(Michigan State University) and Dr. Olesya Kisselev (University of South Carolina). 

We gladly invite abstract submissions from undergraduate and graduate students in language-
related disciplines, including linguistics, anthropology, education, psychology, and philosophy. 
Paper presentations are 20 minutes long, followed by a 5-minute Q&A period. Undergraduate 
students and early-career graduate students (first and second year) are especially encouraged 
to apply to our new, additional presentation opportunity, the Poster Presentation Session, 
during which time attendees may walk around and interact one-on-one with presenters and get 
to know you and your work!  

Submissions should highlight projects that for which data analysis will be completed by the date 
of the conference (November 16th). Project proposals are not accepted at this time. Abstracts 
for both the Poster and Paper presentations should be no longer than 500 words, excluding 
references, with an additional page if necessary for figures and tables. Abstracts will undergo 
blind review, so author names should not appear anywhere on abstracts, and any other 
identifying information should be removed from the abstract. Abstracts with identifying 
information will not be considered.  

The deadline for abstract submission is Sunday, October 13th. Those accepted will be notified 
no later than Friday, October 25th. Please follow this link to submit an abstract through 
EasyAbstracts:  https://easyabs.linguistlist.org/conference/GSLING_SRS_Fall_2024/ 

If you have any questions or difficulties submitting your abstract, please contact the GSLING SRS 
Organizing Committee. 

Thank you,  

GSLING SRS Organizing Committee  
Altyn Hallayeva (altyn@email.sc.edu)  
Ruhan Coban (rcoban@email.sc.edu) 
Rok Sim (rsim@email.sc.edu) 
Kalil Warren (knwarren@email.sc.edu) 
Nadra Salman (nsalman@email.sc.edu) 


